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“Together we plant the seeds for tomorrow’s future” 

Welcome back to the Spring Term. It is lovely to see the children back at 
school after their Christmas break.  
Following guidance from the LA/WG we have reinstated some of our previous 
practices. These are precautionary measures in response to the uncertainties 
regarding the Omicron variant of concern. 

Children can go straight to class from 8.45am and be collected from their 
classrooms at home time. 

Class 1 (N/Rec/Y1): 3.20pm 
Class 2 (Y2/3): 3.30pm 
Class 3 (Y4/5/6): 3.30pm 
Children will remain in their class ‘bubbles’ for breaktimes and dinner 

times. 
All visitors on school premises to wear masks. 
Please maintain social distancing on school premises. 

 
If you have any queries please contact the school. 

New Nursery Pupil 
We would like to say a big HELLO 
to Aspen, sister of Avah May, who 
started in our Nursery on    
Thursday. She settled in so well 
and we are thrilled to have her at 
Rhigos Primary. 
 

Online Learning/Homework 
If you would like any IT devices 
(chromebooks/laptops) to help your 
child at home with online learning 
and/or homework please see your 
class teacher or contact the school.  
 



 

 

Latest Updated Guidance from RCT/WG: 
 
Please note that: 
 

1. People who are un-vaccinated contacts of positive cases and 
are self-isolating for 10 days should now take a lateral flow 
test on day two and day eight instead of a PCR test. This 
will help to increase PCR testing capacity.  This change will 
come into effect immediately. 

 
2.If a person showing no symptoms has a positive lateral flow 

test they will no longer be advised to have a follow-up PCR 
test to confirm the result, unless they are in a clinically  
vulnerable group, which may need early access to treatment 
or have been advised to do so as part of a research or   
surveillance programme. They should still follow self isolating 
rules. 

 
 3. Anyone with COVID (respiratory illness) symptoms            
    should still get a PCR test and not use an LFD test. 
 

 

 

TO MAKE YOU SMILE!! 
Why did the dog jump in the microwave? 

He wanted to be a hot dog 

By Ellie F 

What did the lawyer name his  daughter? 

Sue 

By Mollie 

Why was 6 afraid of 7? 

Because 7 8 9 

By Rhiannon 

What shoes do bakers wear? 

Loafers  

By Lola 

RCT Schools Swimming           
prgramme 

We have been informed by the LA 
that swimming in the New Year will 
be postponed until further notice.  

We will let you know as soon as we 
have an update. 


